
The Highland Councils Election Team is working with those
aged over 14 across the highlands and aim at developing

their understanding of democracy, voting, and increasing
their interest

We Have a

Website
We have now created a place for young
people to go online to find out all
information regarding elections. We
understand that trawling through lots of information can be difficult for
young people, so we have now created a webpage that has all the usual
information but in bitesize and easy to read chunks. We have our “Guide
to Elections” PowerPoint available for download which has wonderful
commentary by our modern apprentice Kyle Manson. A timetable of
where we will be visiting on our tour can also be found here

Our Youth Participation Programme

2022 was a year dominated by the local government
election on the 5th May, now we have had time to
reflect on our plan for young people. We strive as a
local authority to get as many young people on the
electoral register. We have created many resources
for our young people to get as much information on
voting as possible. In early 2023 we will be going
round schools in the highlands delivering our guide

for elections PowerPoint in school assemblies. We aim to interact with as
many young people as we possibly can.



Your View

Matters
We want to hear from you so you
can shape our Programme.  Fill out
our survey which will enable us to
focus on the issues that matter to
you. Please see the QR code to the
right, this will bring you straight to
our survey, we ask that it is
completed by the 27th March 2023


